MARKET RELEASE

17 March 2020

Spark New Zealand Investor Briefing 2020

Spark today announced it has postponed its Investor Strategy Briefing that was
scheduled for 2 April 2020 until further notice.

The Company believes this is the appropriate course of action given the COVID-19
pandemic and the need to prioritise supporting businesses and New Zealanders to
work, learn and connect as circumstances continue to evolve.
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